

Cal Henderson, Sheriff

Hillsborough County Tampa, Florida 33601

May 13, 2004

Gene Lasker 9601 Norwood Drive Tampa, Fl 33624

Dear Mr. Lasker:

On behalf of Community Resource Deputy Michelle Branscomb, Hillsborough County Sheriff's Office, please accept this letter of thanks to show our appreciation for your generous donation of the autographed T-shirts by Hulk Hogan and yourself which was raffled off in behalf of the fundraising benefit for Lisa Kersey "The Glow of Hope".

We are grateful to have the support of concerned citizens and business leaders, such as yourself, in the Tampa Bay area. Your donation helped a family in need when they had no help at all. This will not go unforgotten.

Thank you again for the donation of these products and, as always, be assured of our cooperation on matters of mutual concern.

Sincerely,

William Davis, Major

District III

Enforcement Operations Department

Coptain John C Marsicano

WD/pl